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Hitting Wall Update

The hitting wall is expected to be 
completed by the end of August. A 
special addition in Summer 2024 
will be a mural on the North side. In 
partnership with Take Pride Winnipeg, 
we are in preliminary discussions with 
a renowned  Winnipeg  mural artist, 
Michel Saint Hilaire. Please mark 
September 11, 2023 at 7 - 8 pm in 
your calendars and come on down 
to the club for a piece of cake, 
mingle with members and  a ribbon 
cutting ceremony with Special 
Guests.


Club Resources

Did you know … that TTC has our 
very own equipment specialist as a 
member.  He’s just a guy that likes to 
make videos with his friend Simon 
about all things tennis. Check out 
Beckett Chung Creative Director and 
Founding Partner

https://www.youtube.com/@TennCom

Did you know … that TTC has 
recently acquired a radar gun.  
Practicing up for the ACE serve - stop 
in the club and ask to use the radar 
gun see what speed your coming in 
at.

TUXEDO TENNIS CLUB 
NEWSLETTER

  A Winnipeg Community Tennis Facility  Operated by Volunteers  a Non-Profit Club 

 Providing Affordable  Family  Recreational  High Performance Tennis 

The annual Club Tournament was a huge success.  Two final 
games went into a nail biting tie break after an exhausting 10 
games.  Overall, more than 60 matches were played in the 
heat and wind. Thanks to all the athletes for your amazing 
performance and especially to Kris P for her patience and 
experience to distribute the events and make the schedule 
work all weekend long. There was lots of smiles and some 
fierce competition - players drew on family and friends to 
support them and make for a roaring crowd in the stands. It’s 
a fun time and we encourage even more participation next 
year. Here’s an insider tip from one of the top athletes …. 
pickle juice is good for cramps. A complete listing of the 
results can be found on the website.


Take a look at all the photos from the tournament. Board 
member Nicolas Picaut sure did take some great shots!  


It’s a Wrap - Tournament Success!!

https://www.youtube.com/@TennCom
http://tuxedotennis.com/2023-club-tournament/
https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1mAob8eS7wqi_TaqZWvq0LEJA8vKrIeVb
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=NIefEsfghMk
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For a complete Listing of Programs 
www.tuxedotennis.com/programs


What’s up on the Courts?
-Lots of favourable weather left in 
this season - get out and play!

-Free Clinics - Tuesday nights (register 
at clubhouse)

-Drop in Programs - men’s, ladies & 
mixed

TTC Wants Partners
Are you a business owner looking 
for new ways to promote your 
product and services? The Tuxedo 
Te n n i s C l u b h a s a d i v e r s e 
membership of over 300 local 
people and families, and is a great 
place to reach those in our 
community.  Consider partnering 
with TTC to really make a racquet 
and catch the attention of our 
members and guests.  We have an 
opportunity to fit all needs from 
banners to swag to a plug in the 
newsletter, and more – contact 
tuxedotennisboard@gmail.com

Or check out our Pro’s Website …. 

https://www.ndtenniscanada.com/

Staff & Security

The Staff is starting to wind down, 
Lainie has gone back to University and 
Hockey and Lohit and Mike will return 
to school soon. We thank them for all 
their hard work with a happy attitude 
and dedication to creating a great 
organized atmosphere in the Club 
over the summer.  Paul will still be with 
us for a few more weeks.  With the 
limited staff hours through the fall - 
please make sure to double check 
that the doors, gates and lights are 
locked and off if you are the last to 
leave.


Volunteers

Hey members! We love “volunteering” 
and serving our community to bring 
tennis for everyone at this great little 
not-for profit club - please give a smile 
and wave to one of the many helping 
hands busy making this a gem of a 
club.  We sure appreciate seeing 
smiling and happy members - let’s 
make this work for everyone.  Just 
play by the rules:). Have some ideas of 
what you’d like to see at the club, 
consider joining the board. We always 
have room for more enthusiasm!


     🎾🎾   JOIN THE BOARD  🎾🎾 


Summer Super League

The Summer Super League has been a great addition to competitive 
tennis in Winnipeg and the TTC is so proud to have made it all happen.  
We would like to thank Nicolas Picaut for organizing and all the players 
for their performance and enthusiasm.  Top two players will win a cash 
prize but we hope to see them all back again next year.  It will be 
wrapping up this long weekend so, if you are in town, check out hold my 
court for times and swing by the Club to watch some competitive play.  
Check out what some of the players are saying about the Summer Super 
League.  


“The Tuxedo Club and Courts are great!”


“The level of play is awesome thanks to the round robin format which 
allows us to perform without the pressure of being knocked out in case 

of a bad result.”


Lost & Found

As the season starts 
to wind down - make 
sure to take a look in 
the Lost and Found 
and find what you 
d idn ’ t know you 
were missing.

mailto:tuxedotennisboard@gmail.com
https://www.ndtenniscanada.com/
mailto:tuxedotennisboard@gmail.com
http://www.tuxedotennis.com/programs

	Hitting Wall Update
	Club Resources
	It’s a Wrap - Tournament Success!!
	Summer Super League
	Staff & Security
	Volunteers

